
 
Villa 2022 Glassybaby  
Special Pre-Order Sale  

Orders due by Friday March 4, 2022  

   
*Photos are for mock-ups purposes only and the final design may vary 
slightly from that shown.  The logo will be etched and not filled with white 
as pictured above. 

The 2022 Villa Glassybaby will be etched with the Villa crest above the name.  We 
are also offering the option to include “2022” under the etched design.  

____ Only the Villa Academy name and crest 

____ Include “2022” in the etched design    

The cost is $90 per Glassybaby, and will be billed in your tuition statement after you 
receive your glassybaby. Once your glassybaby are ready, we will deliver them to the 
Villa Main Office and notify you by email for pickup.  
 

Parent Name __________________________________________________________ 

Child/Children Name(s) __________________________________________________ 

Phone and Email _______________________________________________________ 

Villa Account Number ____________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________________________________ 

Return completed form to the Villa Main Office or send via email to spirit@thevilla.org. For questions, 
email spirit@thevilla.org. The Parent Association benefits from your purchases. Thank you! 


